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LWML President Visits Haskell  LIGHT 

While attending the Lutheran Women's Missionary League (LWML) Kansas 

District Convention in Lawrence, Kansas, LWML President Kay Kreklau 

had the opportunity to visit Haskell LIGHT (Lutheran Indians Gathering and 

Helping Together) House. Rev. Will and Patricia Main are co-directors of 

the Lutheran Student Ministry at Haskell Indian Nations University, where 

worship and Bible study, along with outreach activities and fellowship 

events provide a warm and welcoming environment for the students. Haskell 

Indian Nations University Lutheran Campus Ministry Expansion is one of 

the 2011-2013 LWML Mission Grants.  

LWML shows God’s love to Native American students at Haskell Indian Nations University through a 

$100,000 grant that provides funding for the Lutheran Campus Ministry Expansion.  This expansion will help to 

nurture students in their faith, and equip and empower them to share the Gospel in “Reach Back Teams,” 

witnessing about their faith to the Native American communities. 

With a portion of the funds received from this grant a passenger van has been 

purchased to provide transportation for Reach Back Teams at the university. 

Additional funds for this grant will purchase office equipment, as well as be used 

for leadership training, office administrative help, and supporting student outreach 

teams.   

President Kay shared, "When I visited the Haskell LIGHT House I saw that the 

student center is truly a home – when I walked in I felt safe and loved. Weekly 

worship and Bible study are held at the LIGHT House. Pastor Will and Patricia are 

a blessing to the university and our church. As our Lord continues to bless this 

mission, they have plans to build a much needed student center. As you give your 

mite offerings, thank God for Pastor Will and Patricia and ask His continued 

blessings on this amazing ministry." 

Please remember LWML in your estate plan. 

Our legal name is “Lutheran Women's Missionary League." 

 

The Lutheran Women’s Missionary League (LWML) is the official women’s auxiliary of The Lutheran Church—Missouri Synod. Since 

1942, the LWML has focused on affirming each woman’s relationship with Christ, encouraging and equipping women to live out their 

Christian lives in active mission ministries and to support global missions. 
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